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New Luxury Bus from CPTrip Service 
 
CPTrip Service, a RTO in Toronto, is pleased to inform you that we have purchased a brand new 29 seat luxury bus. 
It is now available for tour travel services in Toronto, Niagara Falls, Ottawa, Montreal, etc. 
 
This bus comes with luxury leather seats, LCD lights, USB chargers, etc., ideal if you are looking for upscale tour 
products in the east part of Canada. 
 
For inquiries or quotation: charles.zhao@cptrip.com 
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